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Saturday, 15 June 2019 | PNS | BHUBANESWAR   

The JEE (Advanced) 2019 results were announced on Friday. Out of the 1, 61,319 
candidates, 38,705 were declared qualified, 5356 of them being females. 

Speaking on the occasion, Indian Institute of Technology (IIT) Bhubaneswar Director Prof 
RV Raja Kumar congratulating the qualified students said it is indeed a proud moment for 
each one of you. 

He congratulating Sambit Behera, all India top ranker in the SC category and hails from 
Bhubaneswar, said, “I am sure the students from Odisha will draw inspiration from his 
success and bring laurels to the State in the future.” 

Prof Kumar also invited all qualifiers to the JEE Open House on June 18 at IIT 
Bhubaneswar’s Argul campus in Jatni which aims to facilitate the students with requisite 
information which will help to make the right career choices and give them a hands on 
experience of the IIT system. 

Students interested in attending the session can go to http://www.iitbbs.ac.in/jee/ and/or write 
to jeew.helpdesk@iitbbs.ac.in or call on +91 8270032069, 9861136309 (JEE Office, IIT 
Bhubaneswar). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


